From: registrar
Sent: August-16-17 1:34 PM

To: I
T I

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 8:55 AM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment —_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
diane Parent

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

my bill is already $102 in delivery charges for a total bill of $310. And this is a summer bill. You expect me to pay an
extra $2.79 per 750kw in Jan 2018. | heat electric. In the winter, | easily use 4000kw/month, so that would be an
increase of at least $15/month. Now if you think | will be able to afford the extra when my bills are already over
$700/month in the winter, | don't know where your mind is at. That is for running only 4 baseboard heaters, and
basement was not heated because of cost. | hope the planet keeps warming, so | can afford to pay for heat in the
winter. When one has to shut off main power to be able to lower kw, something is very wrong.

-- Attachment --





